" No.289, Sinhu 3rd Rd., Neihu District,
- Taipei City-114,Taiwan, R.0.C .
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We, D-L'ink: Co. declares that device does not have “Ad Hoc on non-US freq:uéncies and/

or DFS frequencies” while applying for the follow product.

FCC ID: KA2DIR605B1

If you have any questioné regarding the authorization, please don't hesitate to contact us.
Thank you!

Sincerely,

S

Shinglin Chung / Senior Manager
D-Link Co.

Tel: 886-2-66000123#5819

Fax: 886-2-55509988

E-mail: Shinglin_Chung @dlink.com.tw
2008/10/21




